
 

January 13, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Mario Goico, Chairperson 

House Committee on Veterans, Military and Homeland Security 

Statehouse, Room 276-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Goico: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2442 by Legislative Post Audit Committee 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2442 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, written reports of information technology audits conducted by the 

Legislative Division of Post Audit must be furnished to the Governor, the audited agency, the 

chief information technology officers of the three branches of government, the Legislative Post 

Audit Committee and the Joint Committee on Information Technology.  HB 2442 would remove 

the requirement to provide reports to the Governor and the chief information technology officers 

of all three branches of government.  Reports would be provided to only the chief information 

technology officer of the branch of government to which the agency being audited belongs. 

 

 The Legislative Division of Post Audit indicates that enactment of HB 2442 would have 

no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Rick Riggs, Post Audit  


